
 

 

 

The Friends of VFW Post 7696 (FOV 7696 for short) was formed in December 2018. 

Membership to this group is open to anyone who wants to have the opportunity to boost 

visibility of VFW Post 7696 by supporting its members as they serve Veterans and our 

Community. 

 

Unlike the VFW Auxiliary, FOV 7696 is not a non-profit or affiliated with the National 

VFW. Members will not pay dues, have elected officers, regular meetings, or be required 

to be related to a Veteran of a Foreign War. 

When the Post needs help with an activity, project or event, the Commander will contact 

the group with a request for assistance and an e-Blast will be sent to members with 

details. 

 

The VFW Post 7696 is a very active Post. Some of the activities and events the Friends 

group can assist with are: Decorate the Post Home for Memorial Day, Flag Day and the 

W.C. Christmas Walk. Help with, Pumpkin Fest at Keener Park; Veterans Day Events; 

Memorial Day Parade; Serving food and beer at the Clock Tower Music Series; Patriots Pen 

and Voice of Democracy; Poppy and Flag Fundraisers. As you know there is always 101 little 

things that need to be done to make an event or activity successful. Post members will 

appreciate every effort we give them. 

 

For more information, or to join the Friends of VFW 7696, send an email to: 

friendsofvfw@yahoo.com. 


